
BENEFITS COMMITTEE UPDATE 
 

 

Details of the medical plan Open Enrollment are posted by Chevron at 

http://hr2.chevron.com/_retiree/openenrollment/_default.asp  This year’s critical dates are: 

 

Pre-65 Eligible Participants – October 16 through October 27 – Note this is a much shorter 

period than what we’ve experienced in prior years.   A 28-page booklet has been mailed to 

you. 

 

Post-65 Eligible Participants – October 15 through December 7.  Mailings with updated 

information for your current plan(s) and your mailing from OneExchange should have 

started arriving, or they will shortly. 

 

Be sure to read what the company has posted on the website mentioned above and in the 

CRA Benefit Chair’s Benefits Column in Encore.  

 

Chevron’s Employee Savings Investment Plan (ESIP) 

Effective January 1, 2018, Fidelity Investments will become the record keeper and 

administrator for ESIP and executive plans, replacing Vanguard.  This change was 

announced to participants in late September, and another communication will be mailed in 

November.  In addition, targeted communications will be mailed to those who participate 

in the Vanguard Managed Account Program (VMAP), Vanguard Brokerage Option 

(VBO), and executive plans.  For more information, visit hr2.chevron.com/esip.  In early 

October, Fidelity will be able to start answering questions about the transition and can be 

reached at 1-888-825-5247. 

 

Chevron’s Human Resources Service Center Telephone Number 

For our members who live outside the U.S. and those traveling, please note that effective 

October 3, 2017 the Service Center phone number  1-888-825-5247 – will accept calls from 

anywhere in the world.  Do not call 610-669-8595 as that number is disconnected.  When 

calling, you’ll first need to dial the international access code.   

 

 

http://hr2.chevron.com/_retiree/openenrollment/_default.asp

